
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
6/2/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 04120-2025] 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, June 2, 2025 12:25 PM 
To: 'Tina' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Rate Increase DOCKET NO. 2025001 1- El 

Good afternoon Ms. Cozzolino 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250011, and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

— Original Message— 
From: Tina <tinany2003@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 2, 2025 12:21 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Rate Increase DOCKET NO. 20250011- El 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Florida Public Service Commission Office of Commission Clerk 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Clerk of the State of FL: 

On February 28, 2025, Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) filed a petition with the Florida Public Service Commission 
(Commission or PSC) for a base rate increase. It's my understanding that this hike would mean the average $134 bill 
using 1,000 kilowatt-hours a month would see an increase of MORE than $17. That's an excessive request for a rate 
increase and many customers like myself who are on fixed incomes and already struggling with finances will be impacted 
greatly. Every year FPL has a significant rate increase, I am paying $20 more a month on my electric bill than I did 
previous year and every year the same story. At some point these increases will ultimately drive people like myself out 
of there homes, its just not sustainable. FPL has been profitable, when will companies focus on customers rather than 
profit. Inflation has already impacted us all negatively. I kindly urge you to reject this request for another rate increase. 

Thank you for your kind consideration. 

Regards, 
Tina Cozzolino 
8128 Thames Blvd Apt B, Boca Raton, FL 33433 
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